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The Eliot Neighborhood in Portland is subject to some of the most polluted air in the 

USA. The bill that was passed previously regarding diesel pollution was incredibly 

weak and we are outraged to hear that it might be further weakened. We are tired of 

hearing that people need to install pollution filters on their houses. We are tired of 

hearing that our children have to have indoor recess (Especially at Harriet Tubman 

Middle School) because the school air is filtered but not the air outside the school. 

 

This delay is a continuation of pollution directly into our lungs, and it would be a 

handout to polluters we have been trying to stop for generations. 

 

Please keep this bill from becoming law 


